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Hi, I'm the owner at 9880 Keele St. After reading eve1yone's comments regarding 23 
Jackson St I am NOT in favour their request due to the fence aheady been up attached to our 
garage prope1iy (Ada's message) Fence attached to our garage is totally UNACCEPTABLE. 
Any damage toward to our prope1iy will be at 23 Jackson's responsibility for their expenses. 
To prevent problems arises, fence should be removed immediately. 

Regards 

Franca 




